

Deb Reid Regional Municipality of Niagara Police Service Board 5700 Valley Way Niagara Falls, Ontario L2E 1X8

June 14, 2024

Dear Deb,

On behalf of the **Ontario Association of Police Service Boards (OAPSB)**, it is our sincere pleasure to thank you for sponsoring the 2024 Spring Conference and AGM. Your partnership is appreciated and valued.

This year's conference was a great success. We had an excellent agenda, a great group of speakers and many generous supporters. Perhaps the greatest value was in the discussion and questions that were raised as we collectively worked through some important and timely issues related to our evolving governance roles. Together we shared information and different perspectives and learned from each other. We have some great momentum that we need to continue to build on. We can and will accomplish more together.

Your sponsorship contribution was used to:

- Help keep costs as low as possible for our Members attending the Spring Conference
- Offset the expenses related to delivering the event
- Support the marketing and outreach required to inform and communicate with members
- Compensation for Keynote speakers and Entertainment
- Deliver upgrades to our education & training to membership

We thank you so much for providing your partnership and hope you will return in 2025!

Sincerely,

Patrick Weaver

Chair

Lisa Darling

**Executive Director** 

CC Holly Doty

**Ontario Association of Police Services Boards** 

PO Box 43058 London RPO Highland ON N6J 0A7

T: 1-800-831-7727 | C: 519-636-7707